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GRADE 3 SWIM PROGRAM 
Grade 3 students will be participating in the

Swim to Survive program.  Students will swim on

June 7 , 9  & 11  from 1:00 to 1:45 p.m.  Theth th th

bus will leave the school at 12:30 p.m. and

return shortly after 2:00. 

EQAO TESTING 
EQAO testing for Grade 3 students is ongoing

through June 7 .  Results will be available in theth

fall...   Keep up the good work Gr. 3's !

Snack Program Ends...
The last day of snack program is Friday, June

11 .  We are asking that parents please sendth

two healthy snacks to school for the remainder

of the month of June.  Thank you so much Snack

Volunteers!

Milk Program & Hot Lunches End...
As you may have previously noticed, our milk

program and hot lunches will end on Friday,

June 18 .   Thank you for your participation inth

these annual fundraisers.

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Catholic School Council Members will hold their 

last meeting on Tuesday, June 15  at 6:30 p.m.th

All parents are welcome to attend to share their

thoughts. 

GRADE 3 ORIENTATION
Students who are moving on to Sacred Heart

School in the fall, will be participating in an

orientation session.  This orientation will take

place at Sacred Heart on Thursday, June 17th

beginning at 1:00 p.m.  Good luck to the

students who are entering grade 4. 

AWARDS AND CELEBRATIONS 
If your child is winning a special award at our

award ceremony, you will be contacted by

phone by his or her teacher.  

We will be having our annual Awards Ceremony

on Monday, June 21  at 9:30 a.m. in thest

gymnasium.  Students from JK to Grade 3 will be

receiving their awards.  Parents are welcome

and encouraged to attend.

The Senior Kindergarten Celebration will take

place on Monday, June 21  beginning at 1:00st

p.m. in the gymnasium.  All Kindergarten

student families are welcome.

MASS
On June 22 , we will be celebrating our end ofrd

year Mass.  The Mass will take place at 9:30

a.m. at the Holy Name of Jesus Parish.  We hope

that you can join us.  

TRACK & FIELD
Wednesday, June 23  marks our Track & Fieldrd

Playday in the morning.  Please ensure that

your children are dressed appropriately for the

weather, especially wearing proper footwear for

Track & Field, hats, sun screen and bug

repellant.  Parents and guardians are most

welcome to come out to help.   During the

afternoon, students will be watching a Movie in

the gymnasium...

END OF YEAR REPORT CARDS 

Children will receive their final reports on June

24 , the last day of classes.  If you are leavingth

for holidays before June 24 , let us know andth

we will try to have your child?s report card

ready earlier. 

2010-11 SCHOOL CALENDAR 
The calendar for the 2010 – 2011 school year is

posted on the board website at

www.ncdsb.on.ca.  When making your summer

plans, please remember that school begins on

Monday, August 30 .  Children attend for fourth

days as September 3  is a P. A. Day and  Labourrd

Day, September 7  is a Holiday. th

Pampered Chef Fundraiser
Our recent fundraiser was successful in raising 

$ 466.48.  Thank you to Mrs. Culhane for

organizing this and thank you to everyone who

supported this fundraiser. 

Last Day of School...
Thursday, June 24  is the official last day ofth

school.  Thank you for your support during the

past year and we look forward to seeing most of

you next fall.  Good luck to the students who are

leaving for Sacred Heart and /or moving.  We

will miss you !  

Have a safe and happy summer! 
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